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Comments: I would prefer that the proposed South Bowl expansion be deferred to the distant future. Teton

Canyon is a much-revered area by Teton Valley residents, and it would be a shame to spoil it with ski lifts and

runs visible from much of the upper canyon. The current mountain is not overcrowded, so it doesn't seem

necessary to add that much acreage to the resort. That said, I do not have any objection to the Mono Trees

expansion. That seems like a better fit for the existing ski area. In summary, improving the existing ski area

should take precedence over expanding the area. In a couple decades, if skier numbers justify it, perhaps

expanding into the South Bowl can be revisited.


